
 

Village Board Meeting Minutes 

March 10, 2019 

Budget Workshop 

 

The Village of Caledonia Board of Trustees held a meeting on Sunday, March 3, 

2019 at 9:00 a.m. at the Village Office. 

 

Members Present:  Mayor Scott DiLiberto, Deputy-Mayor Jerry O’Donoghue, Trustee 

Greg Boilard and Janet Cappotelli, Clerk-Treasurer Ann Marie Grattan and Water & 

Street Superintendent Chris Buckley.  

 

Items discussed:   

 

General Budget – remove $7,727 CHIPS revenue no longer in the State Budget. 

 

Recreation and DPW summer workers will all make $10 per hour; Recreation Director 

$350 increase. 

 

A motion was made by Trustee Boilard to approve increasing the Mayor salary from 

$7,500 to $8,600; Trustee Cappotelli seconded the motion. 

AYE:  Trustee Boilard and Trustee Cappotelli 

NAY:  Deputy-Mayor O’Donoghue 

Abstain:  Mayor DiLiberto 

 

A motion was made by Trustee Boilard to accept the tentative 2019-2020 General, Water 

and Capital Budgets; Deputy-Mayor O’Donoghue seconded the motion 

AYE:  Mayor DiLiberto, Deputy-Mayor O’Donoghue, Trustee Boilard and Cappotelli 

NAY:  None 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 10:20 a.m.   

 

Ann Marie Grattan 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 


